
 

BILL SUMMARY 

2nd Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB1195 

 Version:  CS 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Speaker McCall 

 Date: 2/22/2024 

 Impact:  Budget Neutral 

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1195 in its current form creates the Secure Telecommunications Act of 2024 and provides 

certain regulatory responsibilities on the Corporation Commission.  The measure also creates a 

registration fee designed to defray costs of the Corporation Commission related to administration 

of the Act; for this reason the measure is anticipated to be budget neutral to the agency and the 

state budget. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge, House Fiscal Director 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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